Gabrielle Allan

From: sysadmin@interlated.com.au on behalf of Gardens of Stone <sysadmin@interlated.com.au>
Sent: Monday, 9 October 2023 5:32 PM

To: Gabrielle Allan

Cc: jrobens@interlated.com.au; keith.muir6@bigpond.com

Subject: Angus Place mod 8 and West Coal Services mod 5 submission

| have not made a reportable political donation:
No

| would like my name withheld: No

Carly Dober
carly.b.dober@gmail.com
5 Allenby avenue
Reservoir, VIC. 3073

| am objecting to the proposal:
Yes

| am a psychologist concerned that these plans will further degrade NSW’s vulnerable and threatened biodiversity,
ecosystems, and damage natural resources.

The lack of time for comment on these damaging proposals

The modification proposals should be part of the Angus Place West major project, not treated like a separate project
Nationally endangered wetlands and swamps could be damaged

Sydney's drinking water supplies might be contaminated — highlight that the water they are proposing to dump can't
be treated at the specially built 40ML/day mine water treatment plant

The modification proposals should be subjected to scrutiny under Federal environmental law

Centennial's track record means its environmental report on these proposals should not be relied upon

Another reverse osmosis treatment plant is needed right now to treat this additional mine water.
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